Sussex County Public Schools

June 15, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff:

Sussex County Public Schools is pleased to announce the end of another successful academic year. The division enjoyed a wonderful, activity filled 2022-2023 school year doing what we do best, meeting the needs of all children and providing for the whole child.

As we move our focus forward to summer activities and the upcoming year, we are truly excited about the past and current progress made. You, our families and staff, are the backbone of the division's success. Sussex County Public Schools thank you for your continued support and dedication to our student's growth. Schools will open on August 28, 2023. Please stay tuned to our website for all updates. Have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Dr. Arthur L. Jarrett, Jr. Division Superintendent

